Date 2nd December 2016



Headteacher: Verity Carter

Dear parents and carers,

We would like to invite our pupil's dads, step dads, brothers, uncles, granddads or significant male relatives to come into school on **Thursday 6th January from 930am – 1030am**. This is an opportunity to share what a day at George Tomlinson is like for our pupils, and to spend some time in their classroom.

The teacher may choose to deliver the lesson with the children which they would usually receive at that time, or they may deliver a different lesson especially for the day. Either way, relatives can get involved in the learning and it should be a fun and informative session. If you have more than one child guides will show you between the classrooms.

If you would like to attend, please arrive at school for **930am** where you will be shown into the hall. Adults will accompany you to your child's classroom and then collect you at 1030am. At 1030am we will hold a tea and coffee session in the hall for the visitors to have a chat with one another and speak with the SLT.

We hope to see as many of you as possible but please only one relative per pupil! We will be holding a day for mums, sisters, grandmas and aunts etc in march.

Kind regards,

Verity Carter Head teacher

www.georgetomlinsonprimary.com